
Opponent Testimony on SB137
April 24,, 2024
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On February 21st I came before this committee to call attention to the misinformation that is
included in SB137 as well as in the supporting arguments made by the sponsors of this bill.
Please know that subsequent to the in person meeting with my senator and prior to my
testimony I sent him a list of the claims made in the bill after he said he would welcome such
information.

My testimony on that day did not differ much from the email I sent to him after we met. I never
received so much as a thank you let alone any refutation of the points I brought up.

Last week, I sent yet another email to him asking if he planned to respond and once again I did
not receive so much as an acknowledgement that my email had been received.

What I am asking for today is if there is any possible way this committee would at minimum,
take the time to correct the factual issues in the bill itself before advancing it. As it stands today
this bill is an embarrassment with its blatant disinformation.


